Dr. Alberto Rex Gonzalez
315 w 84th Street
New York City

New York, June 25th, 1948

liss Eva Deane

Instltute of International Edusation
2w 45th Street

New York, N.Y.

Dear Miss Deane Kemps

Re@lly I am very greatflull to you for sending
me the application blank for the field trip. It would be a so-
lution for my problems and, I am sure, a great contribution to
my studies.

I wae invited some time age, by Dr. Gordon
Willey, to go to Washington to discuss some Broblems of our
especlality, but I dropped that ides because of Rack of funds;
the same happened with a kind invitation from Dr. Alfred Kidder,
from the Peabody Museum of Harvard.

1 am returaing you the filled application.
Dr, Strong, chairman of our Departuoent 1s ding references
end elso the Adviser of Foreign Students.

Sincerely yours,




